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C20 Society - Southern Region
Chairman’s Report for C20 Society AGM June 2019

1. The date of the Southern Region AGM was changed to allow the Financial Report to tie up with the end of year Financial Reporting of the overall Society. Hence not November 2018 but April 2019. The next meeting will be March or April 2020.
2. It is pleasing to see that our events have been well supported and we ended the year with a surplus. £400 has been transferred to central funds.
3. Many thanks to all those supporting Southern Regional group throughout the year especially the Committee members and those arranging events.
4. The following events were arranged during the year:
a. Sidlesham, 
b. Havant, 
c. AUB Zaha Hadid exhibition, 
d. Poole talk/visit, 
e. De la Warr talk/tour, 
f. Weymouth
g. Southampton

5. We are  receiving a trickle of requests to join the email group. We also have a trickle of members from outside the area attending the events.
6. We have received a policy from central office on the use of photographs on the website and other media which we need to adhere to at all times.
7. During the year, we regularised our email list in terms of GDPR.
8. Two meeting of Regional Chairs have been attended plus the C20 Society 2018 AGM.
9. We have an active Twitter account.
10. A programme of events have been organised for 2019 including Bognor Regis, Fordingbridge (Richard Hordern house and Augustus John studio), Frimley Apex Drive and Farnborough Wind Tunnels, Guildford cathedral.
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